September 9, 2024

Re: Casa Grande Art Museum Annual Membership Drive

Dear Community Member:

The Casa Grande Art Museum is happy to announce our new season! Our old museum looks great. Please come visit!

To those who previously contributed to the Casa Grande Art Museum, we thank you for supporting the arts in Casa Grande. If you have not had the opportunity to support the Museum, we especially encourage you to become a member this year, as we have extraordinary exhibits scheduled with a local flair. Only through generous memberships, donations and gifts from kind folks like you are we able to present shows this year. We exist solely from private donations. Whether we are open or closed, our Museum incurs monthly expenses.

As we begin our 38th season, we ask you to renew your membership or become a member of the Casa Grande Art Museum. For those of you who did not renew or desire to now become a member, please complete the enclosed membership form and return with your check payable to "Friends of the Arts". Remember, your donation is tax deductible (our Tax ID No. 74-2439404). All members receive discounts for select workshops, discounts on all art purchases, and notifications of upcoming exhibits and other events.

We look forward to great exhibits during the 2024-25 season. Below is a preview of our shows. For more information regarding the shows and the Museum, please visit our website at: www.casagrandeartmuseum.org. You can also keep up with the latest Museum information by following our Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61560829814565

October 18 - 20

Arts & Culture Commission Plein Air Display (and sale)

November 1 - 23

Casa Grande Art Association

November 29 – 30

Casa Grande Art Association Holiday Mart

December 6 – 21

Bob Mitchell Memorial Tree Auction

January 10 – February 1

Jody Polster Art Show

February 8 - February 22

Community Gratitude Gathering (Permanent Collection Displayed)

March 7 - March 29

John Dawson Art Show

May 9 - May 16

CGC3 Student Show

On behalf of the entire Board of Directors, we thank you for your contributions towards making the Casa Grande Art Museum a focal point for culture in our city and county.

Fitzgibbons III

President and Board Member